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Student Support Services Report 
January 16, 2018 

 
 
 Special Education Services have received and are processing ten student referrals for special 
education evaluations.  The majority of referrals are generated from our student populations at 
Lyndeborough Central School and Florence Rideout Elementary School. Suspected 
educational disabilities are in the areas of speech/language impairments and specific learning 
disabilities. Evaluations will be administered and completed within the mandated timelines.   

 
  Crisis Prevention Intervention training has been scheduled for two full days in February.   
  Amber Casavant, our Board Certified Behavior Analyst, has been trained to serve as our  
  district trainer and will be providing initial and refresher classes for any staff that are interested 
  in earning their initial certification or in maintaining their current certification. 
 
  On December 28, 2017 we received the written results of the NHDOE Special Education  
  Program Approval Review of the RISE, MS program.  Please see attached.  
 
    
 
  

 
  Respectfully Submitted, 
 
  Betty Moore 
  Director of Student Support Services 
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